

October 14th, 2019

Joe Beckenhauer Beckenhauer Construction 1901 Riverside Blvd. Norfolk, NE 68702-0882

Dear Joe,

I would like to share with you my appreciation for the work that was recently completed at Our Savior Lutheran Church. I'm sure our church was not the biggest or most expensive project Beckenhauer Construction has completed this year. However, for Our Savior it was a monumental project. The church had been located at 2500 W. Norfolk Ave. since it's founding in 1962. The idea of relocating our church to a former warehouse was a concern for some of our members.

Now that the job is completed, and we have relocated to our new facility the members are thrilled with the outcome. The new building has blessed our ministry in ways I could never have imagined. Ministry is flourishing, the members are proud to call 2420 W. Omaha Ave. home and people in the community are amazed at the beauty and functionality of our new facility.

The work of Beckenhauer Construction has had a major impact on Our Savior's ministry and will be a landmark event that will be remembered by the congregation and our community for decades to come.

Once again thank you for your work, your expertise, delivering the building on time and keeping the project on budget.

Pointing People to Christ

Pastor Lee Weander

Sr Pastor

Our Savior Lutheran Church